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28th September
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Re: Social Services Legislation Amendment (No Jab, No Pay) Bill 2015

I’m very concerned about the no jab, no pay, Murdoch Newspaper inspired bill.

Vaccines are not without side effects and issues.  Just read the inserts of the vaccines and you will find an array of health issues that can happen to a child as a result of a vaccine.  Vaccine injury is
 becoming more prevalent.  In fact I was speaking to a nurse recently who said that when a child is vaccinated in the home visit program on the Sunshine Coast, there is always another nurse 
accompanying the person vaccinating the child carrying the CPR kit incase a child has a reaction.  From this it is obvious that the health authorities know there is a risk.

 

As a mother I choose how my child is bought up, I choose what foods, education, medications are given to them.  It is my right and responsibility to be informed on all matters and then make the 
best decisions for them. To take that right away from a parent is a fundamental issue in human rights. 

 

We are changing the landscape of disease as a result of the aggressive vaccination program.  Submitting children to this program is fraught with problems as more diseases emerge amongst our 
babies.  I have been a health professional for 31 years I am especially concerned about the increasing number of children with eosinophilia disorder, mast cell activation, allergies, intolerances and 
food sensitivities as well as the increasing number of ear infections and other mental health issues our children now have.   I didn’t see this when I first started in practice.

 

What I believe this bill does is disadvantages the poor, not the rich.  The rich don’t care about your bill, no matter what you say they have the money to find their own ways to look after their 
children, without payment from the government.  There are many educated women who are single or on a single income that do not want to vaccinate their children due to concerns of side effects, 
and you are putting them into a completely unreasonable anxious state by this obvious bill against basic human rights.

 

The medical exempt form is a farce, let’s subject the child to a vaccine see if they react and then give a medical exemption against that one vaccine.  What if death was the reaction?  The one size 
fits all model that is being pushed is and will be a disaster to the health of our children. 

 

I respectfully request that this bill be stopped and allow parents to make the decision about what vaccines, excipients, preservatives and dubious ingredients be injected into their child’s body.

 Yours sincerely
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